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Operational Update on Grosvenor Coal Mine Incident  
 

Mastermyne Group Limited (ASX Code: MYE) (“Mastermyne” or “the Company”) provides 
the following update on the recent incident that has taken place at the Anglo American 
operated Grosvenor Coal Mine.  

On Wednesday 6 May 2020, an incident occurred at the Grosvenor Coal Mine. It has been 
reported that five people have been injured and transported to hospital and are 
undergoing treatment. The mine has been evacuated and operations stopped. Mastermyne 
currently operates at the Grosvenor Coal Mine and confirm no Mastermyne employees 
were injured in the incident. 

Mastermyne CEO, Tony Caruso, said “Our immediate thoughts are with the injured workers 
and their families, and all workers at Grosvenor Coal Mine impacted by this incident. We 
confirm that the Company is not expecting any change to the FY2020 financial 
performance as a result of this incident”.  

 

 

Further information: 

Tony Caruso – Chief Executive Officer: (07) 4963 0400 

Brett Maff – Chief Financial Officer/Company Secretary: (07) 4963 0400 


